


Memorandum 

TO: Dr. Jim Murdaugh, President, Tallahassee Community College 

FROM:  Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Resource Development 
Executive Director, TCC Foundation 

DATE: December 12, 2017 

RE: Naming Dedication – The Wayne & Dora Hanna Classroom 

The Foundation would like to request your approval to name one of the two classrooms located 
at the TCC Gadsden Center to honor the gift made by Randy and Jeri Hanna for Gadsden County. 

We have consulted with them and suggest the following to the President of Tallahassee 
Community College and the TCC District Board of Trustees for the name:  

The Wayne & Dora Hanna Classroom 


